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TO:  MEMBERS OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

 

 
11. HMRC USE OF AIRFIELD SITE CONSULTATION 

 
On 14th October 2020, HMRC wrote to local residents to provide an update on the use of the 
North Weald Airfield site as an inland border facility as part of the Government’s preparations for the 
end of the transition period with the EU.  
 
HMRC are running a 14-day period of local engagement which will run until Thursday 29 October 
2020.  Links to full details of this consultation and the leaflet, together with a copy of the letter was 
emailed to Councillors on Friday 16th October.  
 
Councillors are asked to CONSIDER if / how they would like to respond to the consultation.  Further 
details of the mechanics of the Special Development Order (SDO) will be given at the meeting. 
 

Adriana Jones 
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